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To whom it may concern 

 

My name is  and I am a Painswick resident. My address is  

 

 

I am most concerned to hear of the proposal of 20 new houses for Washwell Fields. 

 

My terraced cottage on Vicarage Street, along with many residences on this street, opens 

directly onto the road. Already there are a large number of cars that try and wind their 

way up and down this narrow road, which was never intended for even the current amount of 

traffic. As well as parked cars, there are always children, walkers, dog walkers and 

riders who use this road. 

 

I fear that 20 new houses could mean up to 40 more vehicles accessing this little road, 

along with many other connecting roads and  causing danger to all who use it,  

 

I ask you to please reconsider the current proposal & in particular the current planned 

access, in the interest of the safely of all who use Painswick’s roads. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


